ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street « Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7
Telephone: (506) 778-6075 + Fax: (506) 778-6090 » www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

December 2, 2013

Dear Parents of Ian Baillie Primary School:

The priority of Anglophone North School District is to ensure the health and safety of all our
staff and students. While always ensuring a safe environment, the Department of Education and
Early Childhood Development, along with the Department of Transportation and Infrastructure,
have been working with the school district for the past few weeks to address the situation at lan
Baillie Primary School.

At the present time, Ian Baillie Primary School is safe for staff and students, and we are working
with the district and all of our stakeholders to find solutions for the school. The Department of
Education and Early Childhood Development will be meeting with staff and parents this week to
discuss options to address the situation. Due to the fact that lan Baillie Primary School has
limited space because of the gymnasium remediation, the parent mecting will be held on
Wednesday, December 4, 2013, at 6:30 p.m., at the James M. Hill Memorial High School
Theatre. Child care will be available during this meeting.

Sincerely,
Beth Stymiest
Superintendent
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